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5.4.19 – September 2019 Class Structure 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 I am writing to share information with you all regarding the class structure for September 

2019. I understand that this is far earlier than you have previously started to receive information about 

this but I want to keep you all fully informed throughout the process. This is an on-going project and 

we have not yet started to assign pupils to classes, I hope to communicate this with you just after 

May Half Term. For now, I thought it would be helpful to share the class structure and teachers for 

2019. As you can see, there are some big changes with regards to which teachers will be teaching 

which year groups (as well as a couple of new class names!).  

 

Class  Year Group(s) Class Teacher 

Tehidy  EYFS Mrs Taddeo 

Kynance Year 1 & 2 Mrs Palmer 

Poldark Year 2 Miss Wetherelt  

Minack  Year 3 Miss Hill  

Godrevy Year 3 & 4 Mrs Quick 

Mousehole Year 4 Miss Quirk  

Wheal Dream  Year 5 Mr Smith 

Morvah  Year 6 Miss Griffiths  
 

Staff Changes: 

Mrs Palmer will be returning from her maternity leave in September and will join the KS1 team. Miss 

Thomas leaves for her maternity this May. We have successfully appointed Mrs Taddeo as the EYFS 

maternity teacher, we are all very excited about her appointment and her wealth of experience will be 

a huge asset to the school. A huge thank you to Mrs Trenerry and Mrs Dale for their hard work and 

dedication to their classes this year, we wish you both the best of luck in your new schools from 

September.  

 

More information about pupil allocations will be communicated just after May Half Term.  

 

Have a great Easter break! 

 

 

Mr Hoskins 

Head of School  
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